ryan king

From: Richard Borrows [r.borrows@wardpc.co.uk]

Sent: 04 October 2010 11:23

To: Idf

Cc: s.chen@wardpc.co.uk

Subject: Selby Interim Housing Policy

Dear All

A job well done I would say!

The latest incarnation of PPS3, post Coalition re-branding, now sends out all sorts of mixed messages as to what is or is not sustainable, and just as importantly, what is an acceptable form of development. Your interim policy deals with the possible redevelopment of garden land in a perfectly pragmatic way, giving your officer's the discretion they properly deserve. After all isn't that the reason we sent them off to University to equip themselves with Planning Degrees?

Regards

Richard Borrows Director

MARD

Ward Associates - Planning Consultants. 39 Blossom Street, York, YO24 1AQ Tel: 01904 544401 Fax: 01904 544449

Place of Registration: Companies House, Cardiff, Wales

Registration Number: 5254181

Email: r.borrows@wardpc.co.uk Web: http://www.wardac.co.uk

This e-mail (Including attachments) is confidential to the addressee and may be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your e-mail system.

Any views or opinions presented are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ward Associates Consulting Ltd.

Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free from any virus, or other defect which might affect any system into which they are opened or received, it is the responsibility of the recipient to check that they are virus free and that they will in no way affect its systems or data. Ward Associates Consulting Ltd. accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage arising in any way from their receipt, opening or use.